Saint Patrick Catholic Church

1219 Second Avenue South Nashville, Tennessee 37210

Established 1890: 130 Years of Worship, Faith, and Service

Office: (615) 256-6498

www.stpatricksnashville.org secretary@stpatricksnashville.org

The Parish Office is open 9:00 am - Noon on Tuesdays and Wednesdays

ADDITIONAL PARKING IS AVAILABLE IN THE LOT NEXT TO THE RECTORY

PARISH STAFF

MASS SCHEDULE

Very Rev. John J. H. Hammond, Pastor Robin Baskin, Parish Secretary and DRE Shirley Kane, Bookkeeper Marlene Tachoir, Choir Director and Organist Saturday 4:00 pm Sunday 11:00 am Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri, Sat 7:00 am Wednesday 11:45 am

Confessions are available before every Mass

PARISH CONTRIBUTION REPORT

	October 25	YTD
Donated:	\$ 3,856	76,785
Under/Over Budget:	- 144	+8,785

Fiscal Year To-Date Maintenance Fund Donations: \$8,129 Bishop's Annual Appeal Pledges: \$16,800 (70% of our goal of \$23,955)

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY TO ST. PATRICK'S ONLINE GIVING IS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE

WELCOME TO ST. PATRICK'S CHURCH

Welcome! Register or update your information below and place in the collection basket, mail it to us, or call the Parish Office. Allow eight weeks for newly ordered contribution envelopes to begin and address corrections to take effect.

Name			
Address			
City	Zip	Phone	
E-mail			



ALL SAINTS' DAY 1 NOVEMBER 2020

- Place prayer requests in the book found on the vestibule table.
- In your will and estate planning, please remember St. Patrick's and the Diocese of Nashville.
- To register as a parishioner, call the parish office or fill out the bulletin and place in the collection basket.

--- THIS WEEK'S MASS INTENTIONS -----

People of the Parish	Thu 11/5	For God's Will to be done
Cowan/Druesedow Family	Fri 11/6	Judy Lonsway
Holy Souls in Purgatory	Sat 11/7 (AM)	In Honor of the Bl.V. Mary
Kathleen & Timothy Bishop	Sat 11/7 (PM)	People of the Parish
In Honor of St. Joseph	Sun 11/8	Robert Cowan
	Holy Souls in Purgatory Kathleen & Timothy Bishop	Cowan/Druesedow Family Fri 11/6 Holy Souls in Purgatory Sat 11/7 (AM) Kathleen & Timothy Bishop Sat 11/7 (PM)

NON-PERISHABLE FOOD COLLECTION

The Ladies' Auxiliary is collecting non-perishable foods for the Napier and Fall Hamilton school food banks. Both of these are in great need at this time. Collection boxes are available at the church entrances through the weekend of November 21-22. Please be generous if you can!

ONGOING CELEBRATION OF PUBLIC MASS

Please note that, although the normal Mass schedule has resumed, **the dispensation from the obligation to attend Sunday Mass remains in effect.**

I encourage anyone over the age of 65, those who have or live with anyone with a health vulnerability, and anyone who is worried that attending Mass would add undue stress or jeopardize their health or the health of a person with whom they live, to remain at home at this time and refrain from attending Mass.

We remain as careful and health-conscious as possible, and all are encouraged to be cautious and not return to Mass more quickly than is prudent or comfortable for you. Stay tuned for further details and updates!